
This coming Lord’s Day, May 10, we plan to begin gathered Worship inside the

Sanctuary with some major modifications. Please be patience and understanding as we

continue to keep your health a priority.

• Options forWorship: Do not attend if you are sick or uncomfortable coming

inside the building. This is a very personal decision especially if you are at a

higher risk, and we understand completely. You can Worship via Facebook Live

from home or while seated in your car in the parking lot. In addition, we will post

the service to YouTube later in the day.

• Meet and Greet: Plan to meet and greet outside before and after the service

while maintaining at least 6’ of space between each other. As hard as it is, make

an effort to avoid close talking, hugging and shaking hands.

• Nursery: The nursery will be open and available to parents to care for their own

children as needed.

• Use the front doors to enter/exit the church and avoid the habit of using

the kitchen as a foyer.

• Seating: We doubled the space between rows in the sanctuary. Please sit with

your family and allow at least 2 empty chairs between you and anyone else that

you are not currently quarantined with at home. To extend seating, all 4

classrooms and the Pastor’s office will be open for families or individuals spaced

at least 6’ apart.

• Outside Seating: Weather permitting, we will provide seating outside under

the portico for approximately 20 chairs. The front doors will be open during the

service to allow for additional airflow into the building and so those seated

outside can hear the service.

• Bulletins: The bulletin will not be distributed. Please print a PDF copy before

you leave home if you want a printed copy.

• Coffee: You are welcome to bring your own coffee, tea or water to church; we do

not plan to prepare or serve coffee or snacks at this time.

• Face Masks: You are welcome to wear a face mask, which is proven to slow the

spread of germs from you to others and provides some protection for yourself as

well.

• Offering: Offering plates and baskets for the deacon’s fund contributions will

be on the table at the back of the church. You may also continue to mail your

offering to the church address or contribute online if that is more convenient.



• Continue to Minister to One Another During theWeek: PLEASE

continue to pray for one another and continue to be calling and texting each other.

You guys have been great about this!

We are very excited for May 10th and look forward to a great day of worship together.

May the LORD bless you and keep you; The LORD make His face shine upon you,

And be gracious to you; The LORD lift up His countenance upon you, And give you peace.

See you Sunday, Lord willing!
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